
 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

2 September 2022 
www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:   
English: Saturday 9.00am, 5.30pm, Sunday 9:00am, 10.30am & 5:30pm 
Vietnamese: Saturday 7.00pm, Sunday 12.30pm, Friday 7.30pm 
Burmese: Every 2nd Sunday 2.30pm 
Chin: Every 1st, 3rd, 4th, 5th Sunday 2.30pm 
Tongan: Every 1st Sunday 3.00pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

Dear Parents, 
This Sunday we celebrate Father’s Day. A time to express our thanks 
and gratitude for the role our fathers, step-fathers, grandfathers, 
uncles and anyone who has been a father figure in the lives of our 
children. We hope you all have a wonderful day on Sunday and that 
you get spoilt by your family. 
I would like to thank the Parents and Friends Committee and all the 
volunteers who so generously gave up their time to organise and 
run the Fathers’ Day stall on Tuesday. It was a very big success and 
the children enjoyed shopping for their dads. 

Year 5 Camp Update 
On Wednesday Mrs Carabott and myself visited the Year 5 students at their camp at Narmbool. 
The children had been for a long walk to familiarise themselves with the camp.  
As you can see below from their happy smiles they were 
thoroughly enjoying the experience. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Wed 31 Aug - Fri 2 Sept Year 5 
Camp 
Sun 4 Sept Father’s Day 
Wed 7 Sept 7.00pm PAB 
Thurs 8 Sept Years 1-2 Camp 
Activity Afternoon 
Fri 16 Sept Show Day! End of 
Term 3 at 3.15pm 
Mon 3 Oct Start of Term 4 at 
8.45am 
Thurs 13 Oct Year 6 Leadership 
Day 
Mon 31 Oct School Closure Day - 
Report Writing (no school for 
the children) 
Tues 1 Nov Melbourne Cup Day 
Public Holiday (no school for the 
children) 
Mon 14 - Fri 25 Nov Swimming 
Program 
Fri 9 Dec Reports published on 
nForma Portal 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF THE 2022 

SCHOOL CLOSURE DAYS 
(students do not attend school): 

Monday 31 October: Report 
Writing 

 

“Christ has no body now but yours, No hands, no feet on earth but yours.” 
Attributed to St Teresa of Avila 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Father’s Day Prayer 
Heavenly Father, you entrusted your Son Jesus, the child of Mary, to the care of 

Joseph, an earthly father. 
Bless all fathers as they care for their families.  

Give them strength and wisdom, tenderness and patience; support them in the 
work they have to do, protecting those who look to them, as we look to you for 

love and salvation. 
Amen  

A reminder that next 
Wednesday the 7th of  

September at 7.00pm there 
will be a Parent Advisory 

Board meeting.  
This will be held in the school 

staffroom.  
We invite all parents who are 

interested to come.  

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF


 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Students’  
Reflections 

on the  
Writer’s 

Workshop 

Read about 

what students 

at Our Lady’s 

school think 

about using 

the Writer’s 

Workshop as a 

tool for 

Writing. 

2M: Hannah L, Akoldh N 

3E: Jesse D 

4H: Ethan N 

5D: Van Duh C, Zac W 

6A: Michael S 

Staff: Ms Oliver 



 

Children NOT returning to Our Lady’s School in 2023 

 

Family Name:            

 

Child/children’s names 

1.           2022 Grade:    

2.           2022 Grade:    

3.           2022 Grade:    

 

Name of our new school: ___________________________  ____ 

 

And / Or 

Our new address:             

               

 

Signed:             (Parent) 

Please return this form to the office as soon as possible 

PREPARATIONS FOR 2023 
As we are beginning our preparations for 2023 we ask that parents let us know 
as soon as possible if their child/ren are not returning to Our Lady’s next year.  
We have had many inquiries about places for 2023 and we need to let these par-
ents know if there are places for their children. We currently have a waiting list 
for Prep and several of the other year levels are full, with enrolment enquiries 
coming in.  
 
If your child is not returning in 2023 (NOT OUR CURRENT YR 6 STUDENTS) 
please complete the form below and return it to the office. It is vital that you 
return this form as soon as possible. Thank you. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As part of our Show Day celebrations on Friday 16 September (last day 
of term 3) all children are able to purchase a bag of popcorn, fairy floss, 

a slice of pizza for lunch and a show bag to take home. 
 

All orders must be placed via our QKR app. 
Showbags are $7.00 - $8.00 each 

Slices of pizza (Margherita or Hawaiian) are $3.00 each 
Fairy Floss and Popcorn are $1.50 each 

Orders ARE NOW OPEN and close on Tuesday 13 September.  
No late orders can be accepted. No cash orders can be accepted. 

Show bag numbers are limited, so get in quick to get your favourite.  
If a show bag is not listed on QKR it has sold out. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Show bag contents are also listed on QKR. 

Trolli 
$7.00 

Furry 
Friends 
$7.00 

Girls Rule 
$8.00 

Totally 
Boys 
$8.00 

Tricks and 
Jokes 
$8.00 



 



 



 



 



 



 


